
18. PRESENTATIONS BY COUNCILLORS 
 

18.1 Presentations by Councillors   
 
1. Councillor Greiss welcomed all to the first Council meeting of 2015.  
 
2. Councillor Greiss advised that he recently represented the Mayor at the 6, 7, 8 

and 9 NSW Division National Serviceman’s Award. Councillor Greiss noted that 
this was a well organised event and an excellent ceremony and suggested that 
the Mayor forward an appreciation letter on behalf of Council. 

 
3. Councillor Lake thanked staff for their efforts in accommodating and assisting 

with training for the recent Chinese visit for the Asian Cup, noting that they 
were particularly impressed by Campbelltown’s stadium.  

 
4. Councillor Lake referred to the recent visit of the Pakistan Cricket team to train 

at Raby Oval and thanked all staff involved in the event, noting the high 
standard of Council’s facilities to hold such international events.  

 
5. Councillor Lake referred to the upcoming Inter Dominion to be held at 

Menangle Park Paceway on Sunday 1 March 2015 noting that this is a huge 
event that will bring many people in to the Campbelltown Local Government 
Area.  
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